-----Original Message-----
From: clerk@bodicoteparishcouncil.co.uk [mailto:clerk@bodicoteparishcouncil.co.uk]
Sent: 19 June 2019 12:54
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 19/00139/DISC

Dear Sirs,

The Parish Council has discussed the above application.  They believe a better solution would be for a septic tank instead of a pumping station.

Regards,
Corinne Hill
Parish Clerk
Bodicote Parish Council

